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December 23, 2021 
 
Tina Adamson, County Administrator 
Kiowa County 
1305 Goff Street 
Eads, CO 81036 

 

Re: Harris Pit, Permit No. M-2021-015, 112 Construction Materials Application,  

 Final Adequacy Letter 

 

 

Dear Ms. Adamson: 

 

On March 1, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) received your 

application for a Construction Materials Regular 112 Operation Reclamation Permit for the 

Harris Pit, File No. M-2021-015.  On December 21, 2021 the Division received your latest 

responses to our adequacy letters.   

 

Regarding the 25 adequacy items that I previously identified, the Division has no further 

requirements.  Thank you very much for your attention to these items.  In the near future, the 

Division will approve your application, and you will receive additional correspondence. 

 

If you have questions or comments, feel free to contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 

720.601.2276. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

 

Cc:  Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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